
 

SPARTNERS NEEDED! 
The Sentinel High School Booster Club is looking for a parent representative (or Spartan Partner = Spartner) for each 

sport and activity at Sentinel High School. 
DUTIES: Serve as link between the sport/activity and booster club; attend booster club monthly meetings during 

sport/activity’s season; promote booster club membership and Facebook interaction with sport/activity families; 

decorate trophy cases; coordinate sale of sport/activity’s shirts produced by booster club, as well as coordinate 50/50 

sales during some sport/activity’s events. 

REWARDS: Free Spartan sweatshirt of your choice; working with fun parents, staff, and teachers; being involved with 

your child’s activities. 

Name_________________________________________________________________________________ 

    Last     First 

Phone/Text____________________  Email____________________________________________________ 

 

Student (s) Name________________________________________________________ Grade___________       

 

Spartner sport/activity______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Sentinel High School Booster Club FAQ 

• The purpose of the Sentinel High School Booster Club is to support Sentinel student sports and activities. We are a non-

profit organization comprised solely of volunteers and we offer a variety of ways people can lend a hand and we 

encourage everyone to participate. 

• The Sentinel High School Booster Club is made up of parents, siblings, grandparents, coaches, teachers, and others 

throughout the community. All are welcome, no experience necessary. 

• The Sentinel High School Booster Club is funded through membership dues, donations from individuals and businesses, 

and through fundraising activities such as booster closet sales of Spartan clothing and gear. 

• Once you pay your membership fee, you will be added to an e-mail list and Remind list. You then decide how much time 

and level of involvement you can provide. Attend our monthly meetings (the second Monday of the month at 6:30 in the 

Sentinel library), become a Spartner, volunteer to work the spirit closet or sell 50/50. It is not a requirement of 

membership to participate in any way, although your ideas and efforts are sure to make a difference and are greatly 

appreciated. 

• If you are a business owner, please contact us for additional ways you can support Sentinel students with your business 

membership. Sentinelhighboosterclub@gmail.com. 

The Sentinel High School Booster Club Board is excited to be working on your behalf to bring more success to all Sentinel High 

School sports and activities. Working together, we can make some fun and memorable experiences for all our Spartans! 

Lisa Mecklenberg Jackson  President 

Carlett Hogan   Vice President 

Amy Dupras   Treasurer 

Sindie Kennedy   Secretary 

Monique Tahbo   Closet Coordinator 

CONTACT: Sentinelhighboosterclub@gmail.com 

“LIKE” us on FACEBOOK: Sentinel High Booster Club 

INSTAGRAM: Sentinel Booster Club 

mailto:Sentinelhighboosterclub@gmail.com

